
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

I strongly support the Stibnite Gold Project, for obvious economic benefits. Gold mining is different 

today. The industry does not rape the environment, but shares a mutual respect. 

 

I was a personal friend of Cecil Andrus. He believed in a balance between protecting the 

environment and economic growth. I believe the Stibnite project addresses this balance. 

 

We much need this economic benefit in my county. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andy McCluskey 

 

 

Name: Andrew Harry McCluskey 


